
Monday, March 11, 2024 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that you 
must have 160 credits at the end of your Junior year to get 
your Home Lunch Pass. 
 
Attention A.P. Students:  Are you taking A.P. exams?  If so, 
please make sure that you pay your fees by Friday, March 
15th.  See Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office to pay your 
fees. 
 
 
 
 
 
For Dons, By Dons is now offering after school peer 
tutoring on Mondays in Room 26 and on Wednesdays in 
Room 504.  We have tutors for all subjects, so stop by if 
you need help! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Students:  There is a volunteer opportunity 
for all grade levels for the upcoming “The Wall That 
Heals” Vietnam Veterans Memorial Replica & Mobile 
Education Center.  There are different time slots available 
starting Thursday, March 14th through Sunday, March 
17th, at Morgan Park.  The memorial replica is open 24 
hours and it closes on Sunday, March 17th, at 2pm.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me on 
Instagram @svstudentcommissionerherrera or email me at 
122214@bpusd.net.  For more information regarding this 
event and the time slots, please visit 
www.baldwinpark.com/thewallthatheals   
 
Students:  Please mark your calendars for Thursday, 
March 21st, from 5pm to 7pm.  S.V. will be hosting its first 
annual Open House Showcase Night for you and your 
families to enjoy.  We’ll have food trucks, student 
performances and a Chalk Walk festival!  Everyone from 
the community is welcome to come see our DONS Pride out 
on display.  Spread the word and save the date! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boys Varsity Baseball vs Pioneer 
  @ Sierra Vista- 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
Varsity Softball vs Brea Olinda 
  @ Brea Olinda - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Attention Seniors:  Grad Night tickets are on sale in the 
ASB Office.  You must have two copies of a permission slip 
filled out before you can buy your ticket.  Permission slips 
can be picked up in the ASB Office or you can print it from 
the Senior page on the school website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attention Book Club Members:  There will be a Book 
Club meeting on Tuesday at Lunch in Room 416.  See you 
there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  GSA Club will be rescheduling our club meeting 
regarding club presidential roles to Thursday, March 
14th, at Lunch in Room 506.  We will be offering 
community service hours and will have a treat for those 
who attend.  We hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  ASB application are now available online 
and in the ASB Office.  All applications are due by Friday, 
March 15th.  Come join the fun! 
 
 
 
 
 
Calling ALL Dons!  The Art Department wants YOU and 
all your S.V. friends to explore your artistic and creative 
side!  JOIN the FUN during our ANNUAL CHALK ART 
EVENT happening March 21st!  Stop by Room 313 or see 
any Art teacher for more details.  But hurry, you must 
submit a form to participate! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive 
being held now through March 28th.  Please donate any 
pet related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These 
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your 
donations.  Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 
or 506.  Donation boxes will be present at any of these four 
AVID rooms. 

Scholarships Clubs & Activities 

Monday, March 11, 2024  

The For Dons, By Dons Scholarship is now open.  Seniors 
will have the chance to win up to $200 and underclassmen 
will have the chance to win up to $100.  The application link 
is on our Instagram page and is due March 13th.  Good 
Luck! 
 
The Baldwin Park Woman’s Club Scholarship is due on 
Thursday, March 14th.  The eligibility requirements for 
this scholarship are: 
 *Must be a resident of Baldwin Park for a  
   minimum of 5 years 
 *Cumulative GPA of 3.0+ 
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office. 
 
The Ramona Burnham Scholarship due date has been  
extended to April 5th.  The eligibility requirements for this 
scholarship are: 
 *Hispanic of Latinx and English is your second     
   language 
 *Plan to attend a 2 or 4 year college, vocational or   
   trade school in the fall 
 *Cumulative GPA of 3.0+ 
 *Demonstrate financial need  
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office or go to the 12th Grade Google News Classroom. 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

JV & Varsity Softball 

@ 1:00 

Varsity Baseball 

Group D 

has duty this week 

Monday, March 11, 2024  


